
 

 

           

              

              

          

              

               

               

        

Effective immediately, certain Texas advanced imaging requests for procedures considered non-urgent 

will be downgraded from urgent* to routine. For questions or additional information including criteria 

for downgrading Medicaid and/or Marketplace requests that do not meet the definition of urgent, 

please contact Advanced Imaging at (855) 714-2415 regarding this change. 

* Urgent service request designation dictates that the delay of treatment could jeopardize the 

life or health of the patient, jeopardize the patient’s ability to regain maximum function, or 

subject the patient to severe pain that cannot be adequately managed without the care or 

treatment that is the subject of the request. 
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